AUTISM SENSITIZATION / EDUCATION FOR TEN COMMUNITIES IN HO – WEST DISTRICT, GHANA
Centre for Humanity and Integrated Development is a registered non-governmental organization working in the community development and human right areas in Ghana with registration no.CG 144412015. 
Autism is neurological conditions which usually affects some children and make them unable to form normal or usual social relationship and to develop normal communication skills. Autism in Africa has become a concern to many especially those of us in the human right sector of various nonprofit organizations. It is believed that one out of every five (500) hundred children are living with autism which is making it even more common than diabetes. Autism, especially in Africa still has spiritual interpretations of all forms. Quite recently, there was a news about a girl on a radio station in Ghana who has been stigmatized because of  autism and has been locked in a room and totally secluded from the siblings just because they believe she might be possed with demons and coming from the river. Centre for Humanity and Integrated Development (CHID) is in need of necessary support in terms of funds and logistics to carry-out this project.

Purpose of the project
· To sensitize or demystify stigma associated with autism in Ghana.
· To advocate for their meaningful inclusion of the victims into mainstream of life in the society.
We plan to sensitize the people of the rural communities of Ho-West district where many cases of Autism have been identified; our Quality Education Team has recognized about ten communities where these cases are identified. The project is therefore projected to take place in these ten communities of the district. We are also working on a program that would allow  children with Autism to fully participate in a  mainstream classroom as there is absolutely no school or homes  for these children. Therefore the project seeks to educate and sensitize these communities where the cases are recorded to accept and love these children with Autism to the best of their abilities. This project is anticipated to take off November but rely on donor support.   
We estimated 2,779.49 dollars budget to carry- out the project and accurate feedback will be given to your outfit. We hope you give the necessary consideration to our proposal. Read about us at www.chidgh.org. Thanks.
Yours faithfully,

DERICK BOTSYOE
(Executive Director of (CHID)
